

September 30, 2014

ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD P.O. Box 2319 2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli-Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Walli,

Re: EB-2014-0289 - 2014 Natural Gas Market Review Announcement

In response to the Notice regarding the Natural Gas Market Review (the "Review") issued by the Ontario Energy Board on September 19th, 2014 BP Canada Energy Group ULC ("BP Canada") would like to register its intent to participate in the consultation as it deems necessary. BP Canada is one of the largest marketers of natural gas in Canada with significant business interests in Ontario and thus has a direct interest in the Review.

Please direct all information related to this proceeding to:

BP Canada Energy Group ULC 240-4th Avenue S.W. P.O. Box 200 Calgary, Alberta T2P 2H8

Rose Mary Vandergrift Senior Regulatory Advisor

Phone: 403-233-1535 Fax: 403-233-5655

Email: rose.vandergrift@bp.com

Thank you for your attention in this matter.

Sincerely, Cherry Glowthy

Cheryl G. Worthy

Vice President, Regulatory Affairs Canada